

Pony Club Association South Australia

132 Rose Terrace, WAYVILLE SA 5034 Phone: 08 7225 1805 Fax: 08 7225 1648

> Email: ponyclubsa@gmail.com www.ponyclub.asn.au

ABN: 15 288 078 234
President: Ann Olsen
Patron: Clare Lindop – Racing SA

BULLETIN #31

Gear checkers

All Clubs need to have a qualified gear check at their activities where horses are being used/ridden, to prevent liability issues.

Unless you have a large club, there is no requirement for multiple gear checkers – unless more than one will make rally day etc easier to manage.

Members are encouraged to go to the PCA web page and access the webinar, written and Practical assessments etc.

PCASA encourage all clubs and members to go through this process and increase the safety and comfort of riders and horses in your club.

Thank you.

Ann Olsen
PCASA President

8/6/2023









